City of Bristol Tennessee

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Terry Napier, Director

Wednesday, May 30, 2012 Department of Parks and Recreation
Phone: 423-764-4023
E-Mail: tnapier@bristoltn.org

Last Chance to Visit Tennessee State Museum Traveling Exhibit

If you plan on visiting the Tennessee State Museum’s traveling exhibition located in the Slater Center
you have just a few more days to do so. The 50" Anniversary of Tennessee Sit-Ins exhibition will
be available for public viewing through Wednesday, June 6, 2012. The self-guided tour can be
taken between the hours of 10:00 AM and 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM and 7:00 PM on Wednesday and
Thursday. Viewing times on Friday will be from 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM or by appointment. There is
no charge for the tour. Slater Center is located at 325 McDowell Street.

For more information on the exhibit please contact the Department of Parks and Recreation at 423-764-
4023 or e-mail tnapier@bristoltn.org.
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